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You are receiving this newsletter as part of your participation in the 
Ameren Illinois Energy Efficiency Program. 

Preparing for 2024

As 2023 begins to wind down, 2024 is right around the corner. We are looking forward to what the New 
Year brings and you can anticipate a few changes in 2024 to help your Agencies liaison with the Ameren 
Illinois Energy Efficiency Program a little easier, including a new CAA website! It will house varying 
information for Agencies, including ways the Community Action Agency Channel benefits communities 
throughout Illinois. Additionally, we plan to offer additional support to each Agency in 2024 to help you 
meet and surpass your goals. Stay tuned for what that looks like! If you have any questions, please 
reach out to your Program Liaison. 

2024 CAA Channel Kickoff

The Virtual Community Action Agency Channel Kickoff Event will be held in January 2024! Join us as we 
discuss 2024 measures and hear messages from our partners.  

More information and registration information will be coming soon! For additional information, please 
contact Nikki Pacific at npacific@ameren.com.   

Welcome Ash Hutchison! 
Ash Hutchison will be working as a Program Liaison, covering counties in the Southern Region. 
She has a background in community organizing. She is passionate about empowering people and 
the communities they live in.    

Questions? Contact your CAA Liason.



Agency Shout-Outs

Congratulations to Bond, Clinton, Marion and  Washington (BCMW) Community Services 
for surpassing their project completion goal in the month of October!  

Congratulations to Tri-County Opportunities Council for having three assessors in 
training!

 Agency Visits
Visiting Agencies has continued to be a priority 
for Q3 and into Q4! In both the Central and 
Southern Region, CAA Program staff have been 
visiting Agencies to offer better support and 
make deeper connections. 

In the Community 

On Oct. 12, 2023, the CAA team presented to 
students at Centralia High School on careers in 
weatherization for their school career day.

Good News! 

Throughout the year, we want to hear about all the great Program-related customer 
successes you encounter each day. Share your story to be featured as a Good News 
story. Please submit your customer success stories to your CAA Liaison.

Taria Armstrong, Central Region: tarmstrong@ameren.com

Melissa Davenport, Southern Region: mdavenport2@ameren.com


